April 2001



Get your Free Yard Debris & Tire Disposal Coupons Included with this Newsletter

Next NW
Neighborhood
Association Meeting:
Thursday, April 19th
7 P.M. @ Ben Franklin
Elementary (Corner of
53rd & Franklin)

THEME: Bring a Neighbor!

We are trying to build participation and more community in the Northwest Neighborhood. So in addition to you joining us for the next meeting, we'd like you to bring a neighbor along, too!





MEETING AGENDA

Featured Speakers:

Congressman, Brian Baird Our Representative and our Neighbor

"It is a privilege to represent Southwest Washington in Congress. The most important part of my job is listening to my constituents. I am looking forward to attending our neighborhood association meeting on April 19, 2001 at 7:00 p.m. At the meeting I hope to listen to your ideas and answer questions on issues of importance to you. I will also touch on some of my priorities in Congress."

Also: Elizabeth Walker, City Forester City of Vancouver

What If We Gave A Picnic and Nobody Volunteered?

We are planning a neighborhood Picnic on Saturday, July 14th at Franklin Park (56th & Cherry). *And we need volunteers!!* Please sign up at the NWNA Meeting on April 19th or call Marilyn Koenninger 695-9012 to volunteer! Plans are already being made to have picnic tables, a barbecue (BYO Grillables), the Fun Wagon for kids, a visit by the Vancouver Fire Department and other things... so far!

Calendar (Save these dates!):

Thursday, April 19 – Quarterly NWNA Meeting

Saturday, July 14th NWNA Picnic @ Ben Franklin Park (56th & Cherry) 12 – 4 p.m. (Additional details inside this newsletter)

The picnic will take the place of the Quarterly Association Meeting

October 11 – Quarterly NWNA Meeting